CHIEF PLANNING OFFICER DIRECTOR CF TECHMICAL SERVICES

4/0127/85 DC/BHT/JM T.P.3/RW/8/04/74

18th March, 1985.

COMMUNAL ROOM
THE DRIFTWAY, HEMEL HEMPSTEAD.

I refer to your memorandum dated 4th February, 1985.

The above proposal was considered at the meeting of the Development

Control Committee on 14th March, 1985. At this meeting, it was

resolved to carry out the development pursuant to the provisions of . !
Regulation 4(5) of the Town and Country Planning General Regulations

1976 - 1981.
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